
Minutes from the Commission Meeting held on 

August 10, 1998 

The Mayor and Board of Commissioners of the Town of Englewood met in regular 
session on Monday, August 10, 1998 at 6:00 P.M., in the Assembly Room at Englewood 
City Hall. 

Mayor Simpson called the meeting to order with Commissioners Davis, Raper and 
Brock present. Commissioner Middleton was absent. Invocation was given by 
Commissioner Davis. 

Mayor Simpson informed the Board that since the resignation of the Town's Building 
Inspector, Terry Hyde had been filling the position and would like to continue doing so. 
Motion was made by Brock, seconded by Davis to appoint Terry Hyde as Building 
Inspector retroactive to may 5, 1998. All Ayes. 

The Mayor then asked the Board members about purchasing used furniture for the 
Recorder's office and doing repair work on the office door, which will not close properly 
and smoothing out the areas where the old office walls came down, such as the door that 
was concreted in. He also informed the Board that Terry Hyde was willing to do the 
work at his regular hourly pay, The Board members agreed that the work needed to be 
done and used furniture purchased. Commissioner Brock also asked that Mr, Hyde 
repair the ceiling area on the other side of the wall of the Recorder's office. The Board 
members agreed that this was needed to be done also. 

Concerning Hwy. 411 coming through Englewood, the Mayor informed the Board that 
his request for sidewalks running from Sunset Avenue south to the north City Limits 
had been granted, He stated that this would be a big improvement for the Town and was 
worth $130,000.00. 

Commissioner Davis then read a letter from the Englewood Swim Team thanking the 
Board for their support of the team. 

Motion was made by Davis, seconded by Raper to accept the July 1998 minutes. All 
Ayes. 

Motion was made by Davis, seconded by Brock to accept on second reading Ordinance 
#071398.15 an Ordinance to close and abandon an alley, which extends westward from 
the west side of Short Street through the North Englewood Baptist Church property. All 
Ayes. 

Mayor Simpson then informed everyone present that Bob Middleton was not present 
due to the fact that he was in Florida and that it had been reported to the Mayor that Mr. 
Middelton had become very ill while there. 



Motion was made by Davis, seconded by Brock to accept the monthly billing errors. All 
Ayes. 

Mayor Simpson then stated that he wanted to congratulate city attorney Jeri Bryant and 
wish her God Speed in her new position as Chancellor. He stated that Ms. Bryant had 
done a very good job representing the Town, Ms. Bryant stated that she shad enjoyed 
her tine with the Englewood and wished to Thank everyone. 

Motion was then made by Brock, seconded by Raper to appoint the Drug Dog-Dutch as 
an official Law Enforcement Officer for the Town o Englewood. All Ayes. This gives the 
dog all legal protection provided for the  other officers. 

Motion was made by Brock, seconded by Davis to adjourn the meeting. All Ayes. 

E, Edward Simpson                                           Deborah Morgan 
Mayor                                                                     Recorder 

 


